

October 29<sup>th</sup>, 2012

## Re: L.S.C Railings Inspection of Divider Panels on Balcony #305

Dear Debbie Cosic,

Please allow L.S.C access to your unit to perform an inspection of the divider panels located on your balcony.

The inspection is scheduled for October 31<sup>st</sup>, 2012 between the hours of 8:30am-4:00pm.

Amacon is concerned about your personal belongings and want them to be protected so, please ensure that the area in question is free of any obstacles and or possessions.

We have attached a permission to access form with this letter, please fill this out and fax or email it to our Customer Care Office.

Fax: 905-232-4637

Email: <u>customercareto@amacon.com</u>

Sincerely,

Amacon Customer Care.